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AGENDA 

TOWN OF HULL BOARD MEETING 
MONDAY JUNE 12, 2017 – 5:30 P.M. 

HULL MUNICIPAL BUILDING 
4550 WOJCIK MEMORIAL DR. 

STEVENS POINT, WI 54482 
 

01) Call to order 
02) Pledge of Allegiance 
03) Minutes:  May 8, 15 & 25, 2017 Board Meetings 
04) Vouchers 
05) Public Comments.  Agenda items are for discussion with possible action.  Non-agenda items 

may be raised under Opinions of Interest (Item 6 below) 
06) Opinions of Interest – citizens, Hull staff, Hull elected officials or appointed officials 
07) Selection of bid for Torun Road project 
08) Petitions received from residents in the Maple Bluff/Golla Road neighborhoods re: conditions 

at 527 Maple Bluff Road 
09) YMCA Duathlon on July 15, 2017 
10) Discussion and possible action on proposed broadband WPSC grant application for Amherst 

Telephone Company and Town of Hull for Jordan Rd/portion of North Reserve/Hay 
Meadow/portion of N Second connecting to Casimir Road and Casimir Road area west of I-39 
– Rick Letto of Amherst Telephone Company 

11) Well monitoring plan for the Town of Hull – Pete Arntsen  
12) Resolution of Hull Water Committee on future direction of well monitoring plan 
13) Employment Torun Road projects -  employment of Dave Glodowski of Gremmer & Associates 

to be engineering supervisor for Torun Road 
14) Ordinance Relating to Confidentiality of Income and Expenses Provided to Assessor for 

Assessment Purposes 
15) Hull Board of Supervisors Leadership Plan 
16) Future tasks for Hull Board of Supervisors and Staff 
17) Mail box placement standards via the U.S. Postal Service  
18) Operator’s (bartender’s) license applications: Phillip Janowski, Chelsie Flees, Tina Palmgren, 

Jeff Stelk, Chelsea Aicher, Kimberly Friday, Jessica Arnold, Alyssa Ryskoski, Tiffanie 
VanPatten, Cassandra Lepak, John Tengowski, Noreen Stigen 

19) Renewal mobile home community license (Matthew Ricciardella) for Recreacres MHC, LLC, 
1540 Torun Road 

20) Adjournment 
 
Dated this 6th day of June, 2017 

       John Holdridge/jrw 

        John Holdridge, Chairperson 
 


